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EMBASSY OF THE REPUBLIC
OF ARMENIA

No. 158/2025

Ministry of Foreigﬁ Affairs

The Embassy of the Republic of Armenia presents its compliments to the Ministry of Foreign
Affairs of the Republic of Estonia and has the honour to inform that the “Third Annual
Armenian International Arbitration Week 2025” will be held in Yerevan, on September 3-5,
2025.

The Poster and the Provisional Program of the Conference are attached herewith. The more
detailed information including organizational issues and logisctics could be found visiting on
https://armenianarbitrationweek.com/.

The Embassy has further the honour to request the Ministry's kind offices in distributing the
provided informtion to the competent authorities of Estonia.

The Embassy of the Republic of Armenia avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the
Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Estonia the assurances of its highest
consideration. -

Encl.:

- Provisional Program,
- Poster.

of the Republic of Estonia

Tallinn

Lenktoji str. 17, LT-08124 Vilnius, Republic of Lithuania
Tel. +370 5 207 50 40. E-mail: armlithuaniaembassy@mfa.am



